
From: Sue Hamilton
To: Health and Community Services Committee
Subject: Outdoor advertising inquiry
Date: Monday, 24 June 2013 8:34:51 AM

Dear Sir/Madame, 

I am writing to state my concern about adult rated, sexual explicate advertising on large
bill boards and in public places.
I am a grandmother of 4 young children and it is a major concern to myself that these
children and others like them are exposed to this type of advertising a such a young age.
Their sense of innocence is being destroyed far too early. 
Personally it is bad enough that adults have this pushed in their faces but small,
questioning children who are trying to get their head around what the bill boards are
saying; this is an unnecessary imposition on their minds and beings. 

For the protection of our children and their future please considering my concerns,

Yours sincerely 

Sue Hamilton  
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